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2nd October 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
School photographs – Friday 5th October 2018
We have invited Tempest Photography to Littletown on Friday 5th October to take our annual pupil photographs.

You are welcome to bring pre-school children to be photographed with their school-aged siblings from 8.30 am onwards. Please come to the main reception area and we will direct you in to the community room/hall for the photographing.

Children will be photographed with their siblings within the school or individually if they do not have any siblings.

Best wishes.

Mr David Perkins
LITTLETOWN PRIMARY ACADEMY  and  NURSERY
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HONITON








ENJOY, ACHIEVE, CONTRIBUTE!
ASPIRE
CARE

LEARN
RESPECT
CELEBRATE

COOPERATE


